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Dated: 23.09.2021 

 

Notice 
 

 

Dear Students, 

 

This is to inform you regarding offline classes in College of Technology:- 

 

1. B.Tech. (All Branches) Final year students offline classes will start from 04.10.2021 

B.Tech.  (All Branches) Final year students may report from 02.10.2021 onwards. 

 

2. B.Tech. (All Branches) Third year students offline classes will start from 12.10.2021 

B.Tech.     (All Branches) Third year students may report from 10.10.2021 onwards. 

 

3. All Students must bring mandatorily at least first dose of COVID-19 vaccination certificate. 

 

4. All Students will follow all SOP/Guidelines/Directions issued by Government and 

University 

 
 

(Dean CT) 


